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Sun City Lights Projects Aim to Enhance Public 
Spaces, Residents Invited to Share Feedback 

EL PASO, Texas―The City of El Paso’s Capital Improvement Department 
is hosting two open house community meetings for the Sun City Lights 
projects. 

Sun City Lights is a program that focuses on creating vibrant destinations 
and interactive places. The program seeks to transform public spaces into 
engaging, illuminated experiences that encourage community interaction, 
enhance existing neighborhoods, and activate economic development. 

The projects will be located at Pueblo Viejo Park, 9133 Valdiviez St., in the 
Misson Valley, and Marty Robbins Park, 11620 Vista Del Sol Dr., on the 
Eastside. 

Open house dates, locations and times: 
Pueblo Viejo Park Project 
6 p.m. May 21, 2025 

Pavo Real Recreation Center 
9301 Alameda Ave. 

Marty Robbins Park Project 
6 p.m. May 22, 2025 

Marty Robbins Recreation Center 
11620 Vista Del Sol Dr. 

During the open house meetings, City staff will be available to present 
project details, answer questions, and gather public feedback. This 
interactive format ensures that community members can actively participate 
in shaping these projects. 

Both projects are funded through the City of El Paso’s 2019 Capital 
Improvement Plan, each with a budget of approximately $1.29 million. 
These initiatives are part of the City’s ongoing commitment to enhance the 
quality of life for residents, support local businesses, and attract visitors. 
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